NEWSLETTER 4





Head of School Message

Thank you for your support with our new morning drop-off routine which is working well. Our families who have been using the field gate in the mornings have requested for a similar system at pick-up time. We have been able to make arrangements for a staff member to dismiss children from the field gate at the end of each day. We will need to know who will use this gate for pick-ups on a daily basis so that class teachers know which children to send to the gate. Please let the school office know if you would like to use the field gate for daily pick-ups at 3:20pm from next week onwards.

The children have had a settled week, and they are all enjoying their class topics. This week in singing assembly, the children have started learning Harvest Songs in preparation for our Harvest Service which will take place at St Werburgh's Church, Warbstow on Monday 20th October at 2pm. Everyone is welcome to join us for this service, and we look forward to being together as a community to celebrate Harvest.

Wishing everyone a restful weekend.

Mrs Mould.

Tempest Photographs

Tempest will be visiting Warbtow to take photos on Wednesday 1st
October. If you'd like pictures of family groups, these will be taken at the Community Hall from 8.30am.
Unfortunately we are unable to take family shots during the class photo sessions.



Living the Warbstow Way

Our newly appointed House Captains





01566 781388



Changes to Wild Tribe next week

Attenborough Class

Next week Attenborough class will have their Wild Tribe session on Thursday 2nd October instead of Tuesday 30th September. Please wear uniform on Tuesday and Wild Tribe clothing on Thursday next week.

Earhart Class

Due to class photos on Wednesday 1st October please come to school in smart uniform, not Wild Tribe clothing. Wild Tribe will be held from the classroom/playground to save the need of bringing a change of clothes and footwear.

Census Day Lunch



It's Census Day on Thursday 2nd October and Aspens have a special menu. Please order via ParentPau

IMPORTANT DATES

1st October - Tempest School Photos

2nd October - Census Day

2nd October - Budehaven Open Evening

9th October - Year 1 Hearing Screening

10th October - Non Uniform for Tombola Prize

13th and 15th October - Parents Consultation Meetings

17th October - PTA Harvfest, Community Hall

20th October - Harvest Festival 2pm at St Werburgh's Church, Warbstow

24th October - Inset dau

27th - 1st October - Half term

18th December - Christingle Service, 2pm at St Werburgh's Church, Warbstow

22nd December - 2nd January - Christmas break

5th January - Inset day

13th February - Inset day

16th - 20th February - Half term

3rd April - 17th April - Easter holiday

20th April - Inset day

25th - 29th May - Half term

5th June - Community Cohesion Day - school closed to pupils





Bethel Methodist Church invites you to

AUTUMN CRAFT EYENING









Friday 26th September 6.30pm – 8.30pm in the Sunday School Room at

Bethel Methodist Church Crafts for all ages

FREE Event!

Refreshments included
No booking required
For further info please call
01840 261514



We are excited to invite you to come along to visit Budehaven Community School's Year 6 Open Evening on Thursday 2nd October 2025, between 4.30pm and 7.00pm.

"Budehaven is a true community school. Many pupils come from a generation of families that have previously attended this school. They are proud to be a pupil here. The school is warm and welcoming. Staff are aspirational for what pupils have the potential to achieve. Pupils respond well to this encouragement. In their response to Ofsted's Parent View, many parents used the word "thriving" to describe their child's expensioned at the school." — Ofsted May 2014.

Ofsted

Our 2025 GCSE and A Level outcomes demonstrated the impact of our community of highly-skilled, dedicated staff on the life chances of our young people. Our Year 6 Open Evening is an opportunity for Year 6 pupils, parents and carers to immerse themselves in our thriving school, based upon Care and Enjoyment for all. Our school's ethos promotes Opportunities that build Responsibility and Resilience for all who belong to our community, with the aim of nurturing Confident, Successful individuals, who will make a positive impact across all areas of society. At our Open Evening, you will hear for Mr Wilkes, Headteacher, and other school leaders, who will share our vision and values with you. You will take to have the opportunity to visit all areas of our broad and engaging curriculum. You will have the chance to ask questions to both our staff and our current pupils, who will be delighted to share their experiences with you.

We are looking forward to seeing you!

Third Party Disclaimer

Reference to any specific third party activity, product or service does not constitute or imply it's endorsement, sponsorship or recommendation by Warbstow Primary Academy/Aspire Academy

Trust. It is for information purposes only.